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Community Health Needs and Resources
Assessment Survey Begins in January

Western Health will be starting a Community Health Needs and
Resources Assessment Survey on January 1, 2016. The results of this
survey will be used to help plan our programs and services.

The survey can be found on Western Health’s website from
January 1 to February 29, 2016.

The survey includes questions about health and community services in
your area.

All residents in our region are encouraged to complete the survey.
This is an excellent opportunity to share your views and provide

your feedback about health and wellness!

To take the online survey, please visit western health.nl.ca/survey

westernhealth.nl.ca/survey



